

27 August 2020

Kia Ora te Whanau

The NZ government announced earlier this week that Auckland will revert to a modified Alert Level 2 at midnight Sunday 30 August (although this was subject to change if circumstances worsened). The Senior Management team have considered the issues involved and have decided to have a phased approach to returning to campus and that it is best if our students wait until Monday 7 September before returning fully to campus.

Of particular concern is that this current Covid-19 cluster is based in South Auckland. There are still new cases being diagnosed each day and we feel more comfortable if we all continue to learn from home for one more week, to protect the health and safety of our Future Skills' whanau. Please get in touch and arrange with your tutor/lecturer if you require access to the campus next week.

Should any student need to come to campus for any reason, please enter through the front door, where you will need to either scan the QR Code for contact tracing purposes, or manually sign the book in reception. Remember also to make frequent use of the hand sanitiser. Usage of masks or face coverings are also encouraged.

We will issue a further communication later next week once the situation becomes clearer.

Nga mihi nui

Kavi Sewdayal
Sales and Marketing Manager